
MINUTES 
Executive Committee Meeting 

March 16, 1985 
Casper College 

Present: Ruth Rebekka Struik (Chair), Allan Skillman, Marie Ritten, Gary 
Grefsrud, Stephen Bronn, Lida Barrett, Carl Kerns, C.A. Grimm 

1. Approval of Minutes and Treasurer's Report. 

2. It was felt that the meeting was going well. 

Two recommendations for future: 

1) Fix a deadline for banquet reservations. 
2) On registration form, state to whom checks should be made. 

3. We should contact the Intermountain Section to see if a joint meeting is 
possible at Mesa in 1986 (Kerns). At least we should invite them. 
Another possibility is a joint meeting at Durango in 1989 (Grefsrud). 
Ballew will get Intermountain mailing list and send them a'special' news­
letter. 

4. We will schedule an Executive Committee phone call for October 25. 
Ballew will make the arrangements and will contact all for verification 
of dates. 

5. The schedule of future meetings is: 

1986 Mesa College 
1987 University of Southern Colorado 
1988 Metro State and University of Colorado at Denver 
1989 Ft. Lewis College 

6. Governor Grefsrud noted that there has been discussion on having the 
election of President-elect of the MAA to be a contested election. 

7. There has been 15 or 25 visiting lectures in Colorado and about 30 in 
South Dakota. 

8. The Business Meeting was planned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

£2-.-7~4~ 
David Ba 11 e11 
Secretary/Treasurer 
RMS/MAA 


